
 

International Selection Committee 

 

Meeting of May 8
th

 2010 

9:00 pm 

Green Isle Hotel, Dublin. 

ISC Menbers – Gerry Graham ( Chairman ), Alexander Baburin, Herbert Scarry and Anthony Fox. 

 

Report to ICU Executive Committee – May 9
th

 2010  

 

 

 

The ISC met and the following decisions were taken 

 

 

1. The fifth member of the ISC should be the incoming Junior officer in September 

 

2. The formula established by the ISC in 2002 will continue to be used to select the 

Senior ICU representative teams.  Gerry Graham will send letters of interest to 

the Men’s candidates and Herbert will do the same for the women’s team.  The 

current ISC weighted rating list, as applies today, will be the criteria. 

 

3. On the question of which Irish Champion is entitled to the automatic place on 

the Olympiad team, the committee was unanimous in this decision – the 

automatic place on the Olympiad team should be offered to the winner of this 

year’s Irish Championship.    An announcement on the ICU web site should be 

made by the executive to this effect.  

 

4. As per the last ICU meeting in February, the ISC, from September 2010, will 

resume the responsibility of selecting Junior representative ICU teams – an 

announcement should be made on the ICU web site indicating this change sooner 

rather than later. 

 

 

 

Gerry Graham, 

Chairman, 

Irish International Selection Committee. 

 

 


